
 
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - Section 14 2 
 

Temporary Prohibition of Driving – St Paul’s Road, Smethwick 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell hereby gives Notice that on 23rd 
September 2025 no person shall cause any vehicle to proceed along St 
Paul’s Road, Smethwick between Holly Lane and Fenton Street other than 
in a westerly direction. 
 
Eastbound traffic will be diverted via Holly Lane, A457 Oldbury Road, Mallin 
Street / Spon Lane South roundabout, A457 Oldbury Road and Fenton 
Street. 
 
The purpose and reason for the issue of this Notice is to facilitate 
emergency repairs to a high voltage cable by National Grid. 
 
This Notice will remain effective and in force from 23rd September 2025 and 
for a period not exceeding 21 days. It is anticipated that the work will be 
completed by 3rd October 2025. 
 
Any queries about the works taking place should be made to Patrick 
Gallagher of National Grid – 07395 602632. 
 
 
 Dated this 23rd September 2025 
 

 M Jones 
 

Mike Jones – Assistant Director – Legal and Assurance 
Sandwell Council House 

Oldbury 
West Midlands 


